
CSSD CAROLINE STEWART SCHOOL OF DANCE                                13th July 2020 

TERM 3 TIMETABLE – PLEASE READ CAREFULLY 

 

The timetable has been very challenging this term due to dealing with two sets of exams and 

classes joining for recital work.  So unfortunately,  we have different timetables throughout the term 

so I hope I don’t confuse you all too much!  I will send out a weekly email on Sundays (and put on 

our facebook page) confirming the timetable for the week ahead.  But here is an outline of how the 

term will go: 

Week 1 – Special one-off timetable  

Week 2 – Temporary Timetable (however those who had classes in the holidays and exams in 

week one will have the week off) 

Weeks 3 to 5 – Temporary Timetable  

Weeks 6 to 10 – New Timetable for the remainder of the year (to be emailed at a later date to 

avoid confusion).  Please note: The Temporary Timetable and New Timetable only differ on 

Wednesdays. 

NZAMD SESSION 2 EXAMS 

The exam dates have been confirmed as Friday 21st and Saturday 22nd August and our examiner 

is Miss Watts.   

 “WHATEVER YOU THINK, THINK THE OPPOSITE” RECITAL 

Preparation is underway and we hope to let the students know their dance for the recital straight 

after their exams, and costume planning can commence!  Please let us know ASAP if your child is 

not participating in the recital this year – Saturday 7th and Sunday 8th November at Expressions. 

DADS DANCE! 

OKAY DADS, Dig out those dancing shoes and those groovy moves and join us in the highlight of 

the year, our special dads dance in the recital.  The costumes will be full of fun, colour and 

cheekiness – get your dads name down now! 
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ACRO CLASS 

Unfortunately, we lose two classes this term due to the exams falling on Fridays (24th July and 21st 

August).  Therefore these classes will be replaced on Sundays (19th July and 16th August) at 

10.15am. 

5 YEAR OLD CLASS                                                                                                                             

We have some spaces available in our youngest class, for children turning 5 this year.  Class is on 

Thursday, 3.30pm to 3.55pm and students can join from Week 2 (30th July).  If you know anyone 

interested then please get them to email me and secure their spot. 

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Keep Smiling, Caroline & Team 
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